
 

February 2, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ronald Highland, Chairperson 

House Committee on Education 

Statehouse, Room 561-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Highland: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2532 by House Committee on Education 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2532 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, “sufficient knowledge of economic, social and political systems to 

enable the student to make informed choices” is one of the capacities that are included in areas of 

instruction by accredited schools in Kansas.  HB 2532 would add “financial systems” to the areas 

of instruction. 

 

 According to the Department of Education, enactment of HB 2532 would have no effect 

on state aid to school districts.  Any costs to implement HB 2532 would be borne by school 

districts. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


